
Sign up through our Beanstack
site. All you need is one account
for the whole family of readers.
Log activities such as reading to
earn points.
Reach point milestones and
automatically earn prizes!

It's here! We are ready to fill your
summer with new activities and
challenges. Look for all of that and
more with our new website and app
launching June 15th!
 
How does it work?
Well it's quite simple. 
1.

2.

3.

 
Let's imagine our stories together! 
For more details, check out our page:

QUOTE OF THE
MONTH
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FOR THE KIDS
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are continuing to brainstorm new
ways to engage with you and keep
our youth active this summer. Follow
us on Facebook (MonticelloPubLib)
and keep an eye on our website for
the most up to date information.
 
Website
 
We understand there are many
pressures on caregivers at this time.
This is why we created a site
highlighting free resources that
require no log-ins. All you have to do
is click and go! 
 
https://www.prek-
12resources.com/
 
Summer Library Program
 
Log activities such as reading and
various challenges to earn points,
badges, and prizes this summer! 
 
 
 
Remember: Our WiFi is always on at
our library building!
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CURBSIDE EXPANDS
We are now able to run our curbside
service Monday through Thursday
from 12pm to 6pm.
 
Need help placing your holds? No
problem! Librarians are available to
help Monday through Thursday from
10am-6pm by phone (608-938-4011)
or email (mntpublib.info@gmail.com). 
 
We are now accepting returns via our
drop box found on the east side of
our building!
 

THE FUTURE
Although the future seems anything
but clear at the moment, we are
planning for the future. It is our hope
that the library will enter our next
phase of reopening July 1st. 
 
Phase 2 includes admittance into our
entryway to speak with librarians
while they pull your items from
closed stacks and computer/printer
use by appointment.
 
We thank you for your patiance as we
keep our communities safe!
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